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Wates Residential is working in partnership with London Borough of Wandsworth to deliver 71 

much needed homes within the Borough, leaving a lasting legacy for the entire community and 

supporting our vision that  

“everyone deserves a great place to live!” 

 

 

Our progress to date 

• We have now implemented our new 

traffic management system in 

Battersea High Street. This set up 

will be for the duration of our works 

to ensure a safe pedestrian route 

past the site. 

• Formed temporary car parking 

space for users of Gaitskell Court 

carpark. This will be available to 

use while we complete the drainage 

diversion. 

• Assisted the Council unblocking the 

drain in the Gaitskell Court car park 

and jet washed the line out to 

Battersea High Street. 

Our upcoming works 

• Continue installation of the new 

drainage that will divert Gaitskell Courts 

existing sewer from under the new 

development. 

How you can reach us 

Contact details: 
Stuart Hamilton 
(Project Manager) 
07547 572 365 
Emergency contact details: 

As above 

Our working hours 

Monday to Friday: 

08:00 to 18:00 

Saturday: 

08:00 to 13:00 



 

  

 

Reshaping 

Tomorrow Week  

Wates staff volunteered this year at the 

Katherine Low Settlement, painting the 

staircase. This really will make such a 

difference to the charity and all the people 

who use it (approx. 500 per week!) 

Shaping your community 

• London Borough of Wandsworth and Wates have worked together to 

design and install a pedestrian ramp to keep access open to Winders 

Road. Thank you for your understanding while this was being installed. 


